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DISCLAIMER 
 
 
The various forms of media that is produced by Smartest Data, the videos, blog posts and 
courses have been made for the purpose of providing information. Information delt with is 
about the stock market and personal and business finance. The objective in developing the 
various websites and the videos is to provide you the viewer with some insight into general 
investing and the stock markets. As the viewer, if for your private investments, you gain 
some insight into what could be driving the valuations in stock markets, individual stocks, 
and other investments this is your interpretation. 

I am registered as an Investment Advisor in Switzerland under FINMA, a registered 
Investment Advisor in Ireland under the Central Bank of Ireland. In the past under the FCA 
in the United Kingdom, I am not currently practicing in this capacity. Most importantly, I am 
not your Investment Advisor nor are the websites www.smartest-data.blog or 
www.smartest-data.com or www.smartest-data.courses acting as your Investment Advisor. 
Therefore, the objective of the publications is for the purpose of increasing your level of 
knowledge. The information provided could become part of your overall investment decision 
and due diligence. No investment advice is provided nor are any investment products 
distributed via the aforementioned websites. Some examples of investment products will be 
used and stocks will be discussed. The purpose of the websites, the videos is to be 
informative, possibly educational, and hopefully to be mildly entertaining in order to keep 
your interest. 

All rights reserved. No part of this video or the information held on the website can be 
reproduced without the express written permission of Smartest Data. The information 
contained herein may not be suitable for your individual situation and it is always 
recommended that you consult with your Investment Advisor. Neither Smartest Data nor the 
producer of this video can be held liable for any investment decisions that you make. 

By engaging in the material, you have agreed to and understood the terms and conditions 
described above. 

 

http://www.smartest-data.blog/
http://www.smartest-data.com/
http://www.smartest-data.courses/

